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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

You are welcome to write a letter concerning the candidacy of Susan Werner for Promotion and Tenure.  
Many of us remember Susan worked here at Melville Library before transferring to the HSC Library.  The 
attached, scanned document gives some more information, including factors to consider when writing this 
letter.  All letters are due by December 1, 2006 to Spencer Marsh, HSC Library, Z=8034.

ACRL / NY SYMPOSIUM 2006:

"This symposium explores the commercialization of higher education , its impact on academic librarians , 
and the challenges and opportunities they face ." (from the brochure)

Date: Friday, Dec. 1, 2006

Time: 8:15 am - 3:30 pm (8:15 - 9:00 am Registration + Coffee)

Must be pre-registered by Nov. 20, 2006.  Send form to Janet Clarke .  NO LATE REGISTRATIONS!

REGISTRATION FORM AND OTHER DETAILS ATTACHED.

3M COMPANY REP HERE IN LARGE CONF . ROOM:

When? Thursday, Nov. 16

What time? 12:30 - 1:30 pm

Why go? There will be free samples.  New products will be shown.  Maybe even a chance to win
something.

Who? Anyone who uses post-its (or other office supply products) can go.  


